Date: 28 March 2012

RE: Response to OMB Questions

Attached is the response to OMB comments on the Addendum to the Noyce
Program Evaluation. Questions were included in an email from Sharon Mar, OMB, to
Suzanne Plimpton, NSF (email 03. 07.2012).

The COR for the Noyce Program Evaluation and the Contractor responded to each
item. The COR constructed a packet of information to be submitted to OMB.

The packet included the following. All documents are in final draft form:

e Overview of the Noyce Program Evaluation
e Response to OMB Questions
e Set of revised letters to participants that include OMB/PRA statement.

A sub-group of the EHR Evaluation Group completed the review of the package
which is beign submitted for review and approval by the Office of the Assistant
Director, Directorate of Education and Human Resources.

Thank you for your consideration.

Connie Kubo Della-Piana

Program Director, DUE

COR, Program Evaluation

Robert Noyce Teacher Scholarship Program

Cc:  Katherine Denniston
Acting Division Director
DUE

Joan Prival

Lead Program Director

Robert Noyce Teacher Scholarship Program
DUE



